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 Ian Linnell INT2015/0998/P 08/04/2015  17:29:34 What a truly awful idea. One of the few areas of open space for children to play in and adults to enjoy 

in the area and you want to take it away. A disgrace. Replacing with a roof terrace is a joke. And why 

4-6 storeys? If it has to go ahead, why not in sympathy with existng buildings? One story high or 

maximum two stories. At the proposed height it will once again rob the area of light and space - exactly 

what happened with the development of the land on St Pancras Way opposite Rossendale Way. Also, 

this is a residential area - not a commercial area. These units should not be allowed. They add nothing 

to local community or services. This is pure greed and robbing us of what little community space we 

have.
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